
 

The Centre for Catholic Studies: Study Series 2020-21 
 

Heeding the Spirit 
New Horizons in Receptive Ecumenism 
 

Thursday 17 June 2021, 12noon-4pm BST, online  

 

Looking towards the Fifth International Conference on Receptive 

Ecumenism, to be held in Sigtuna, Sweden in 2022, the Centre for 

Catholic Studies at Durham University has partnered with the 

Christian Council of Sweden, University College Stockholm, and 

the Sigtuna Foundation to deliver an online "pre-conference". This 

is intended to be both a preparation for the 2022 conference, and 

a standalone introductory event for anyone interested in the idea 

of transforming churches through learning from each other.  

 

This one-day digital event will include a short introduction to 

Receptive Ecumenism, a series of short, highly accessible talks by 

leading voices in the field, and time for discussion and sharing. 

There will also be chance to hear about the Sigtuna conference in 

more detail, and some exciting forthcoming publications.  

 

Speakers 

 

Mathew Chandrankunnel (India) 

Sara Gehlin (Sweden) 

Cyril Hovorun (Sweden) 

Paul D. Murray (UK) 

 

Registration 

 

All are welcome!  

Voluntary donations invited. Suggested donation £15 (GBP).  

Please register via https://centreforcatholicstudies.eventbrite.com 

Other events in the CCS study series:  

Hidden Histories: on the archives of religious congregations (March 2021) 

Faith and Thought: Exploring ‘the Art of Attention’ (May 2021) 

For more information, please go to centreforcatholicstudies.co.uk 
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Antonia Pizzey (Australia) 

Cecil M. Robeck (USA) 

Gregory A. Ryan (UK) 

Gabrielle Thomas (USA) 
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